
Unione Sindacale di Base

USB sustains general strike on January 30th in South Basque
Country.

Nazionale, 13/01/2020

We expresses full solidarity to LAB trade union and the people and workers for the next

general strike, which has been called by the Social Rights Movement of the Basque Country.

The strike is to defend the pensions and salaries, to ask a minimum decent salary for

workers and minimum decent pension for pensioners, for the actual and for the future.

With this struggles they ask the recognition of the social rights, currently denied, including the

/leggi-notizia.html


right to get social housing rents, or the right to respond to all kind of situations of dependency

through public, universal and free social services system.

 

Your situation today is a common situation in many EU countries, we need to fight all

together and sustain each other inside our class oriented trade unions family of WFTU.
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